
 

Annie Katz and Danica Bajaj are two college students 

from the United States, traveling on the Robertson 

Scholarship this summer to research various practices 

of gratitude. 

These next few weeks, Annie and Danica are in New 

Zealand working for Debbi Brainerd at THEL. They are 

helping plan community events, and even adding one of 

their own: An open mic night on August 7th @ 

6:30pm in the Humboldt room. There will be free food, 

performances, and the bar will be open with drinks for 

purchase. It is open to the entire community, so bring 

your friends and family for a fun evening’s 

entertainment. 


